
NOTCH HILL HALL
July  4, 2019

5:30 PM - 7:30 PM

We have applied to rezone the old 
sawmill at 1336 Taylor Rd - and 
would like to provide you with 
more information as well as get 
your feedback and give you an 
opportunity to ask questions!

Please RSVP with number of 
guests to: 
info@shuswapbotanicals.com 
if you are planning to attend. 

We look forward to meeting 
everyone & will answer any and all 
questions you may have!

OPEN HOUSE
PUBLIC NOTICE


